
 

  

                                                INTERNATIONAL Sunfish
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                                              P.O. Box 956      Daleville, AL 36322-0956      USA    
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June 01, 2016 
Dear Sunfish Sailor, 
 
The International Sunfish Class Association invites you to participate in the 2016 Sunfish World Championship 

to be held November 21 through November 27, 2016 at Club Naval de Oficiales de Castillogrande, Cartagena 

de Indias, Colombia. 

 
Please remember that you must be a 2016 class member to participate in the World Championship. 
 
Entries will be limited to 63 competitors.  If you wish to accept this invitation complete the online Entry Form 

(https://www.sunfishclass.org/worlds ) and use one of the payment methods offered for the non-refundable 

US$400 registration fee.  The Class Office must receive your completed Entry Form and payment by the date 

specified in this invitation.  You may use checks, wire transfers or credit cards to pay your fees.  Checks should 

be made payable to "International Sunfish Class Association" and must be drawn on a US bank. 

 

Registration opens June 15, 2016.  
 

Be advised that boat and blade charter fees are to be paid in cash at check-in. 

 

Boat and blade charter reservation options are also available on the online registration page. Note that in order 

to be considered for a charter, you must submit a fully paid entry and charter request no later than 23:59 

CDT hours on September 16, 2016.  

  

Fully paid, eligible entries will be accepted in the order they are received.  If 63 entries have not been received 

by 23:59 hours CDT on September 16, 2016, any unfilled entry berths shall be filled from the wait list and then 

by a fair choice from a pool of international at large sailors who have applied through their NSCA. 

 
Your entry must be received no later than 23:59 CDT hours on September 16, 2016. 

 

If you will not be accepting this invitation, please email the Class Office at sunfishoff@gmail.com as soon as 
possible. 
 
Please note that this invitation does not guarantee your entry.  Once 63 entries have been received we will 

stop accepting entries.  You will be notified by email specifying whether your entry was accepted.  The 

Class website will contain a list of accepted competitors as well as those pending or waitlisted.  Please 

submit your online entry as soon as possible. 

 
The Notice of Regatta and all other information regarding the regatta may be found on the Sunfish Class 
website at www.sunfishclass.org . 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Cartagena, Colombia. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Eduardo Cordero and Gena Rodgers  
International Sunfish Class Office  
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